
 

CASE 18-M-0084 In the Matter of a Comprehensive Energy Efficiency Initiative 

CASE 14-M-0094: Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Consider a Clean Energy Fund 

NOTICE ANNOUNCING STATEWIDE LMI STAKEHOLDER WEBINAR 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that NYSERDA and the New York Utilities1 will host a stakeholder session to 
discuss the Statewide Low-to Moderate-Income (LMI) Portfolio, including an update on progress to 
date. The webinar will be held on August 1, 2024 from 1:00 – 3:00 PM. 
 

BACKGROUND: 
In the January 16, 2020 Order Authorizing Utility Energy Efficiency and Building Electrification 
Portfolios through 2025 (“Order”), the New York State Public Service Commission directed the New 
York Utilities and NYSERDA to develop and implement a Statewide LMI Portfolio to provide more 
complementary program offerings to increase the adoption of energy efficiency solutions for 
residential customers in affordable multifamily buildings, improve customer experience and access to 
programs, and increase the impact of ratepayer funding administered in the LMI market segment. 
Following the Order, the New York Utilities and NYSERDA developed and filed an initial LMI 
Implementation Plan on July 24, 2020, outlining the goals and components of the Statewide LMI 
Portfolio.  The New York Utilities and NYSERDA subsequently filed revised Implementation Plans, 
including the most recently revised Implementation Plan Version 4 filed on November 1, 2023. 

 
In accordance with the Order and as outlined in the Implementation Plan, two stakeholder meetings 
will be held annually.  This webinar is the first of two stakeholder meetings in 2024. At the 
stakeholder webinar, the New York Utilities and NYSERDA will provide an update on progress made to 
date and seek input from stakeholders and market partners.  Preliminary topics for this webinar are 
shown below.  

 
Preliminary Webinar Topics 

• Statewide LMI Portfolio Overview 

• 1-4 Family Homes Programs Update 

• Affordable Multifamily Energy Efficiency Program (AMEEP) Update 

• Additional Updates 
 
Attendees are encouraged to ask questions during the webinar.  In addition, stakeholders are invited to 
submit questions in advance of the webinar via email to LMIForum@nyserda.ny.gov by July 22, 2024. 

Additional information, stakeholder resources and links for the Statewide LMI Portfolio are posted 
at https://www.nyserda.ny.gov/All-Programs/Low-to-moderate-Income-Programs/LMI-Stakeholder-
Resources-New-Efficiency-New-York.  

Registration: Participants, please register for the webinar using the following link: 
https://ceadvisors.webex.com/weblink/register/r31ba5d5a52bf066cd3d355d2f4199348 
 

 

1 New York Utilities include Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation; Consolidated Edison Company of New York, 
Inc.; KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a National Grid, The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY, 
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (collectively, “National Grid”); National Fuel Gas 
Distribution Corporation; New York State Electric & Gas Corporation; Orange and Rockland Utilities, Inc.; and 
Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation. 
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